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ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 
INVITATION TO BID* 

Well #35 Construction Project 
 
1. Notice is hereby given that the Olivehurst Public Utility District will receive 

sealed bids from prequalified bidders for the construction Well #35 Project 
at 1970 9th Ave, Olivehurst, CA 95961. This project consists of drilling a 
new 20-inch diameter by approximately 460 feet deep water well in the 
District’s Plumas Lake Water System. Once the well is drilled, developed, 
test pumped and sampled, the well will be capped for future use. 
Development and testing water will be discharged into the adjacent field. 
Drill cuttings will be stored and spread out on the adjacent property. The 
design capacity of the Well is estimated to be 3,000 gpm. The Bid Package 
may be obtained upon request from the District Public Works Manager, 
Swarnjit Boyal by emailing him at: sboyal@opud.org. There is a 
Mandatory Pre-Bid meeting that will start at the District, 1970 9th Ave, 
Olivehurst, CA starting at 1:00 PM on March 4, 2025. Bids are due no later 
than 2 PM, Friday, March 21, 2025. Only pre- qualified bidders are 
permitted to bid—bids from anyone else will not be considered. 
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